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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Fire Chief Gene Doherty 

 Fire Inspector Dan Maniff 

 D’Ambrosio Law Offices 

From: Councillor Charles J. Patch, Sr., Chairman 

 Public Safety Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: March 20, 2014 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Safety Sub-Committee will meet on Monday afternoon, 

March 24, 2014 at 4:30 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281, Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the Council will discuss the following item(s): 

 

 Wesley Squire, LLC, 17 Lafayette Rd., Northampton, NH 03862 requesting a 

Chapter 148 License from the Revere City Council for aboveground storage of 

1,334 gallons of flammable liquids, 1,080 gallons of combustible liquids and 60 

gallons of LP-gas, and a commercial garage license at 649-655 Squire Road 

(Parcel ID# 32-434-A-2), Revere, MA. 

 

 Wesley Squire, LLC, 17 Lafayette Rd., Northampton, NH 03862 requesting a 

Chapter 148 License from the Revere City Council for aboveground storage of 600 

gallons of flammable liquids and 250 gallons of combustible liquids at Squire Rear 

Road (Parcel ID# 32-434-A-1), Revere, MA. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


